
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Plympton              Term: Term 5 2023-2024              Topic: What’s on your plate? 

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

 

 
In Plympton this term we have been learning 

about buildings, where and who we live with. 

We have built model rooms to show the 

places in the buildings we live in.  

 

Cameron has been using his talker to 

communicate his love of funfairs.  

 

Oliver has made a lovely wind chime for the 

garden out of old kitchen utensils. Thank you 

Oliver!  

 

Cameron made a nice thank you card for 

two pupils that made him a hot chocolate. 

 

Oliver went out to Home Bargains to find 

some party items for prom. 

 

Cameron went into Tesco to buy some 

cream for a nice cream and strawberries 

back at school. We are very proud, you did 

an excellent job pushing the trolley and 

finding the cream Cameron! 

 

Oliver has been honing his skills at work 

experience with Shared Lives. Oliver is getting 

very good at scanning documents and 

shredding and always makes everyone in the 

office’s day when he is there. 

 

In cooking this term we have been making 

some lovely scotch eggs, delicious fajitas and 

some tasty banana bread. 

 

We have been having using sensory jelly to 

unwind in the garden. Messy and relaxing! 

 

Tim has come back from his paternity leave 

and is enjoying being back to teach in 

Plympton class. 

 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of this term:  24th May 2024 

First day back: 3rd June 2024 

School Fete (Castle Fest): 22nd June 2024 

Prom at Post-16: 11th July 2024 

Beale Park trip: 9th July 2024 

End of school year: 24th July 2024 

 

 


